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Cabinet Secretary for Education and Skills 
Scottish Government 

7 February 2025 

Dear Jenny 

School Premises (General Requirements and 
Standards) (Scotland) Regulations 1967 (as 
amended) 

The Committee understands that the Scottish Government plans to re-consult on the 
above Regulations. 

We would be very grateful if you could let us know about your plans for this 
consultation including your timescales for doing so and how you intend to consult. 

We would also welcome any specific information you can provide on how this review 
will consider the general requirements and standards insofar as the provision of toilet 
facilities in secondary schools are concerned. 

I would be grateful of a response by 27 February. 

Yours sincerely 

Karen Adam MSP 
Convener 


